

NEXT MEETING

Thursday Nov. 12, 1998

SOAPY SMITH'S PIONEER RESTAURANT 542 Second Ave.

Chicken / Roast Beef rice pilaf, veggies salad, rolls, beverage and all the trimmings \$15.00

(includes gratuity)

Meeting Agenda

Call to order / Introduction of Guests
Treasurers Report
Secretary's Report
Old Business
New Business
Other Business/Anything Goes!!

ELECTIONS!!

Thanks to the volunteers for coming forth to help with the club in 1999. However we still need a president!! Bill Chace will again be tied up with family obligations this upcoming year that will possibly have him outside of Alaska and he has asked that we do not elect him president. So, people, who will take the honor? I know you are all waiting to volunteer to be an officer in the year 2000 but come on! We need YOU now! Several of our long term members are out of town right now: if you know they would be willing to help next year give them a call and have them call Sherry Camarata (488-4293) to be put on the ballot. Thanks. We will vote at the November 12th meeting and the slate of officers are:

President:	
Vice Preside	ent: Mark Crosson
Treasurer:	Ruth Hill (Sherry Camarata to help in Ruth's absence)
Secretary/Ne	ewsletter: Georgia Paddock



Come join us for our annual Christmas Party.

This year it will be at the Regency Hotel on 10th Avenue.

Gather together at 4:00 PM

Dinner at 5:00 PM

Dinner will be Prime Rib and baked Halibut with all the great trimmings of course

Members \$5.00 each

Guests \$16.95

We'll have videos of past car club events the picture albulms to look through musical entertainment and lots of fun

And of course we'll have the annual Chinese Auction bring a wrapped gift -- value \$15 to \$20 for a guy / gal / or either (mark em please) we'll pick numbers and you open the gift of your choice OR take one that's been opened that you like and it'll go around until everyone that brought a gift has a gift whether its what they wanted or not!

We'll also install the new officers with humor and fun

Please RSVP to Bill Chace 488-3805 or Sherry Camarata 488-4293 by Sunday December 6, 1998

(Regency requires that we give them a head count to ensure plenty of food)

Time to pay your Dues

Bring your checkbook as we'll be collecting your dues -- both National and Club -- at the Christmas Party. If you have your renewal form from the back of the AACA November/December magazine bring it with you please. There will be membership forms available for new members, too. Let's start the new year off with 100% dues paid so Ruth doesn't have to contact YOU personally!

Individual member: National \$24.00 and Club \$15.00 = total \$39.00

Joint Membership (Member and Spouse) National \$26.00 and Club \$30.00 = total \$56.00

Life Membersip AACA only \$600.00

A little Humor

A friend wh has a tree farm often hires itinerant workers. He told me this story in all seriousness, although I did detect a twinkle in one eye.

A young man came by looking for work. My friend was headed for the acres behind the house, so he handed the man a gallon of house paint and a brush and asked him to paint the porch out front.

A short time later, the young man reappeared and asked if there was anything else he culd do.

"Are you through already?" my friend asked.
"Yeah," said the man. "And that isn't a
Porsche our front --- It's a Mercedes."



from Beccy

Warm Wishes

We've had several members out this year, some of them just old enough and lucky enough to be able to become what we all wanna-be "Snow-birds." But others are recovering or receiving treatment for various illnesses. Clain Hill is in Hawaii for chemothreapy and Ruth reports that all is going good. Jim Stagnon's daughter says Jim is still receiving treatment for his back. He's had an operation but it looks like they'll have to do more. Jerry Roehm has had several heart problems and was recently in California with more of the same. If you know of anyone else let us know so we can keep in touch and send prayers and happy messages of cheer.

We wish everyone a happy Thanksgiving and I know that we all have a lot to be thankful for. Take a minute (or hour) to count all your blessings and pass on a warm hello to someone you haven't heard from in awhile. It'll brighten their day and yours!!

CALENDAR OF UPCOMING EVENTS

Thursday November 12th 6:30 - 8:00 PM Dinner Soapy Smith's

542 2nd Ave.

8:00 - 9:00

Club Meeting

Sunday December 13th 4:00 - ???? PM Regency Hotel

Annual Christmas Party

VERNON L. NASH ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF AMERICA OFFICERS

PRESIDENT

VICE-PRESIDENT

TREASURER

SECRETARY/NEWSLETTER

Bill Chace 488-3805 Jerry Krier 457-5889 Ruth Hill 452-4510

Sherry Camarata 488-4293

camarata@santanet.com

Paul & Sherry Camarata 3427 Jeremy Lane North Pole, Alaska 99705